
 
 

April 14, 2025 
 
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that we have hired a new Director! Becky Gilles officially joined the 
team in February.  Becky began work in the summer camp field at a YMCA camp in Wisconsin 
when she was 16 years old, and has been at it ever since!  Most recently, she spent 17 years 
working for Mass Audubon summer camps as the Director of the Drumlin Farm Day Camp and 
then Wildwood Overnight camp.  Becky has slid effortlessly into the role, participating in hiring 
and planning during the off season, and we can’t wait to see her welcome campers to the 
property with us in a few short months. 
 
Spring is always a busy time for our year round team at Sewataro.  We are hard at work filling 
the few remaining spaces available for both campers and staff, and finalizing our plans for 
training.  We had a visit with Tina Rivard, Sudbury’s Public Works Director and her team a few 
weeks ago to discuss our trees, and are excited to welcome the newest members of Town Staff 
to the property this week for a tour.  
 
With the nicer weather (slowly) returning to New England, there have been an influx of requests 
by residents and resident groups to reserve the pavilions.  We love to see people enjoying the 
property in all seasons, but the return of warmer temperatures is very welcome by this point in 
the year!   
 
We are also looking forward to 
welcoming Sudbury residents onto 
the property on June 12 for our 
annual Spring Event.  This year we 
are hosting a ‘backyard BBQ’ with 
lawn games, inflatables, and a 
9-hole mini golf course!  Local 
favorite Juliana’s will be selling 
made-to-order pizzas.  We hope to 
see you there! 
 
 
With gratitude, 
The Sewataro Team 
 


